
I am a member of the ALAC and represented APRALO on the BMSPC in 2014. I was also part of the team 

which contributed to the review of the BMSPC and BCEC processes based on our experiences in 2014 in 

order to improve the way the Board Member Selection Process is handled. 

I have been involved in At-Large activities since 2010 and am on several ALAC working groups as well as 

regional community committees. I have an understanding of the commitment that is required for this 

important process and would like to volunteer to be involved in the BMSPC (As an ALAC member, I do 

not qualify for the BCEC role).  

 

Maureen Hilyard 

ALAC 


